From: Bernstein, Kristin

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 9:36 AM

To: IPA.Solar

Subject: [External] Ameresco, Inc - Response to Public Schools Feedback Request

To whom it may concern,

We would like to provide feedback on question C about proposed size categories. We do not believe the proposed size
categories allocations are appropriate. Most schools do not have land that they can allocate to ground mount systems,
limiting the size of their systems to the capacities of their roofs. Only very large schools can host even near 1 MW of
capacity. Most schools have space for less than 500kW. We recommend that the size categories and allocation change
to represent realistic system sizes as well as to encourage the more economical larger systems. We recommend 25% to
less than 250kW, 50% to 250kW-1MW, and 25% to over IMW.

Regards,
Kristin

AMERESCO (D

Kristin Bernstein, P.E., CEM, NABCEP Certified PV Installation Professional™

Senior Pro"ect Develoiment Engineer

1900 Spring Road, Suite 400
Oak Brook, IL 60523

http://www.ameresco.com
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